
 

 

 
 
 

 

Dear Mr Roche, 

 

I would personally like to extend my heartfelt thanks for your 

participation as a speaker at the Tirana Economic Forum I. I am truly 

grateful for the time and effort you took to share your thoughts and 

valuable experience with all of us.  

Your participation as a speaker in the “Challenges for Sustainable 

Economic Growth” panel was particularly enlightening and your personal 

contribution was of great significance, adding to the success of the 

Forum, which was addressed by more than 30 speakers and was 

attended by more than 150 participants. 

Our team and I thank you again for your contribution and we look 

forward to your participation in one of our future events. 

All photo material will soon be available on our Flickr account, which 

Alina will soon send you via email. 

 

With warmest regards, 

 

Symeon G. Tsomokos     

 

 


